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February 10, 2005 


MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type Company Name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Street address] • MACROBUTTON NoMacro [City/State] • MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Zip/Postal Code]
Phone: MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Phone Number] • Fax: MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Fax Number]
October 6, 2005

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type recipient’s address]
To (Enter Patient Name):
During most general anesthetics, it is necessary to put a breathing tube into the patient’s trachea (windpipe). This tube assures oxygen flow to the lungs, heart, brain, and other vital organs.  It is more difficult to place the breathing tube for you than in most other people.  I have provided your surgeon with detailed information, and a copy was included in your medical record for the anesthesia service we provided.

In the event you have a need for planned surgery in the future, it is very important that you show this form to any anesthetist taking care of you. Your anesthetist will be in a much better position to take good care of your anesthetic needs, if warned of this situation. You should get and wear a Medic Alert Bracelet that states: "Difficult Tracheal Intubation," in case you have an emergency surgery.

If you have questions at any time regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the Department of Anesthesia at our Hospital.


Sincerely,
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type job title]

